
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
PET and PEN film from MYLAR, LX 
 
 
 
Dear Distribution Partner, 
 
the manufacturer MYLAR is discontinuing the production of PET and PEN film in mid-2025. 
 
From the WIMA series  

SMD PET / SMD PEN / MKS 02 / MKS 2 / MKS 4 
 
individual articles are affected according to the attached overview.  
You will also receive an updated list of your order history 2024/2025 with affected articles. 
 
Intensive discussions are already underway with potential film suppliers to replace the obsolete 
PET film thicknesses, but a short-term solution cannot be expected.  
 
Due to the uncertain supply situation, we strongly recommend that our customers order the 
required quantities for the next 1 to 2 years, or the entire future project requirements, now 
and thus secure their production.   
 
To ensure that WIMA can make the last buy from MYLAR on time, the last possible order date for 
our distribution partners is  

March 12, 2025 
 
Please note the following points: 
 
1. Existing orders confirmed by WIMA are expected to be delivered on time. 
 
2. An official WIMA order confirmation for new orders will be issued when delivery confirmations 
have been received from MYLAR (end of March 2025 or later). 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
To:  WIMA Distributions Partners 

WIMA GmbH & Co.KG · Besselstr. 2 - 4 · D-68219 Mannheim/Germany 

Amtsgericht Mannheim HRA 5030 

 

MANNHEIM 

Hausanschrift / Street address 
Besselstrasse 2 - 4 · 68219 Mannheim 
Telefon / Phone: ++49-621-86295-0 
Fax: ++49-621-86295-893 und 86295-96 
E-mail: Andreas.Kunz@wima.de 
Internet: http://www.wima.de 
 
Bankverbindungen / Bankers 
Spark. Rhein-Neckar Nord, Mannheim  
SWIFT No. MANS DE 66 XXX 
IBAN No.   DE06 6705 0505 0030 276019 
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3. Delivery dates confirmed by WIMA must be accepted; we will try to meet your delivery date 
requests. 
 
4. Even if the order deadline is met, WIMA is not obliged to deliver subject to MYLAR's ability to 
deliver. 
 
5. Cancellation and postponement requests for orders placed as of now must be approved by 
WIMA on a case-by-case basis. Basically, NCNR applies. 
 
Due to the last-buy date set by MYLAR at very short notice, we ask you to treat this matter with the 
highest priority. 
 
With regard to PEN film there is no alternative, the WIMA SMD PEN series will be discontinued 
without replacement and a PCN will follow. We recommend checking whether SMD PPS can be 
considered as a replacement in the customer applications. 
 
 
 
Best regards 
 
 

      
_____________ 
Andreas Kunz 
Export Sales Manager 

 
 
 
Attachments 
 
 


